
 

 

 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

May 8, 2020 

 

Is Boys State cancelled for 2020? 

No. At this time, the June session of Boys State is postponed. Boys State leadership is actively 

working to develop an alternative plan and hopes to sponsor some form of Boys State later in 

2020. 

 

When will we know if there will be a later session in 2020? 

Boys State will notify citizens, their families, and Boys State supporters about any alternative plan 

no later than Friday, June 12. 

 

If I’ve already applied and been accepted to Boys State, do I need to do anything? 

No. 

 

Will the orientation sessions that are scheduled for May and June still occur? 

No, those also are postponed. 

 

I’m a Boys State donor – what will happen with my donation? 

We sent a separate notice to all donors on May 8, 2020. We will notify donors about options for 

their donation no later than Friday, June 12. If you did not receive the notice, please contact us at 

(660) 429-2761 or contact@moboysstate.org. 


